
     rev. 11/18/08 
 

 
 

DISCLAIMER 
 
The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara is making these lists available as a public service only.    
All information listed has been given by each provider.  Although the Superior Court is making this list 
available to you, the Superior Court has not and does not screen or evaluate the providers, their facilities, or the 
information they have listed.   The Superior Court has not verified any of the information posted on the list 
provided.  The Superior Court does not recommend or endorse any of the listed providers nor do they 
recommend that any of the listed providers will meet the needs of parents or children.  You are responsible for 
interviewing and selecting a suitable provider.  You should contact providers directly for relevant information. 
 
The Superior Court is not a party to any transaction between the customer and the provider and the Superior 
Court will not be liable for any cost of the services (except by way of a Specific Order for FIRST 5 funding in 
those cases where eligibility exists and where a specific order for a specific family and a specific amount has 
been issued).  The Superior Court of Santa Clara County is also not responsible for any damages arising directly 
or indirectly from services provided by any of the listed providers. 
 
By accessing this list, you understand and agree that the Superior Court is not in any way responsible or liable 
for the acts, omissions, or services, of any of the providers, or for any other actions taken based upon the 
information provided.  Any complaints should be sent directly to the provider.  Copies of complaints may be 
sent to the Director of Family Court Services but the Director has no authority to limit anyone’s being on the list 
except for those providers who fail to sign the Declaration under Penalty of Perjury that they meet the Standard 
5.20, Uniform standards of practice for providers of supervised vitiation and except for those providers who fail 
to sign a Declaration under Penalty of Perjury that they have agreed to abide by guidelines  on Parenting 
Without Violence programs and Conflict and Accountability programs created by work groups of the DV Court 
Systems Committee of the Santa Clara County DV Council of Santa Clara County. 
 


